
Pine Run Church of Christ              “The Point!”  Newsletter                    July       2019                                                           pg.  2 
 

    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 
website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

 
    We are blessed to be able to enjoy 

Lowell’s “Thought for the Day” on 

Facebook.   We are glad repost them 

on our own Facebook page.  They 

provide some daily scripture along 

with devotional thoughts.  Saturdays 

we can often anticipate some rib-

tickling stories. 

    God continues to bless Judy and 

Lowell.  Pray for their ministries and 

service for the Kingdom. 

 

David & Dawn 

(Berry) Degler 
A Christian 

Ministry in the 

National Parks 
Keep David in prayer as he is 

spending some time travelling to 

the various National Parks to see 

how the ministries are going.  

Continue to pray for the workers as 

they lead worship services and 

Bible Studies around the nation. 

 

 

 David Anderson 
 

 

Keep David in prayer as he will be 

on his own for a little bit.  His wife 

is headed to Florida to care for his 

grandmother, while his mother 

rehabs from hip replacement 

surgery. 

  Prayers would also be 

appreciated for his college age 

children and wife! 

    

We want children to learn of God  
 

July 28- Aug 1           6:30 – 8:30 pm 
Community Church of God 

“Moses & Jesus” 

August 6-8                         6-8:30 pm 
Bethany United Methodist 

“People of Faith:  Daniel, Esther, etc.” 

    More than 60 young people 
learned of Paul’s Missionary work in 
Athens at Messiah Lutheran’s VBS.   
  West Vienna rejoiced to have 
between 10 and 15 new young 
people the first night of their VBS.   
Their attendance was more than 
double last years! 
   Sts. Charles & Helena have also had 
their VBS and will be passing lesson 
material on to another congregation.  
Ultimately, we will receive one of the 
teacher books to be used in our 
Children’s Worship this Autumn!  

 

Teaching the 

Word 

(through our 

Website)  

    
Jesus commanded us to: teach, 

baptize and teach some more in 

His Great Commission.  We strive 

to follow His instructions.  Bible 

School, Sermons, Bible Studies, 

Video presentations of Jesus’ life 

shared with over 150 families in 

March are just some of our efforts 

to be obedient to Jesus’ 

commands.  We also use social 

media and our website to provide 

additional teaching through 

regular inspirational posts, 

reposting Lowell Mason’s 

“Thought for the Day” and Bible 

Studies that people can download. 

The children’s studies continue to 

be quite popular as well as the 

studies for adults. 

 This chart shows the stats over 

the past 5 years for the month of 

June.  Row 1 is 2019;   

 
    Series 1:  # Unique Visitors 

    Series 2:  #  of Visits in Month 

    Series 3: # of Pages viewed 

Visit our site:  pinerunchurch.org 

and share it with your family and 

friends! 

 

 

SOCIAL 

MEDIA 

PRESENCE 

EXPANDS! 
Look up “Pine Run Church” on these 

media formats and follow our posts.  

Several times a week you can find 

what’s coming up along with 

devotional thoughts! 

Snapchat—42 people are following 

Instagram- 49 people are following 

Twitter—1 person following 

Facebook—118 people are following   
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